First Grade News 12/12/16

Upcoming: We are working on our First Grade Music
Program that we will perform for parents on Dec. 15 at 1:00.
The 2 hour delay scheduled for Dec. 16 has been cancelled.
The school wide Christmas Party will be December 20. The
First grade party is from 9:30-10:30. Christmas break is

from Dec. 21-Jan.3.

Math: We will be reviewing standards this week.
Reading: We will be reviewing standards this week.
Spelling words: bid ramp dent sock bump spell
snowman help one said jump little

HOMEWORK:

MONDAY: Read book in bag
Math: none
Spelling: study words

TUESDAY: Read book in bag
Math: none

Spelling: study words

WEDNESDAY: Read book in bag
Math: none

Spelling: study words

THURSDAY: Read book in bag
Math: none

Spelling: study words

FRIDAY: Spelling test



